Non-Tenure Track Faculty Committee 

Report to the Faculty Assembly

Friday December 10, 2010
Committee members: Suzanne Cook (LAS/Languages and Cultures), Ceil Malek (LAS/English), Laura Marshall (Education), Trellis Moore, Co-Chair (Beth-El), Mary Bethe Neely (LAS/Chemistry), Sheri Trumpfheller, Co-Chair (Business/Accounting)
Committee Meetings: First Friday of every month at 1:15 in Dwire 205.
1.  Status of Rights and Responsibilities document:

The Committee has completed the draft of the document and will be working with David Moon to finalize and present to the campus. 
3.  Senior Instructors:
Several Senior Instructors in English have re-submitted a grievance in regards to salary compression over the past several years. The Instructors are awaiting data from Institutional Research to verify the situation and are hoping to proceed quickly. The committee is also concerned about promotions to Senior Instructor that occurred within the past year just prior to the institution of the $3,000 promotion amount across campus, but after the standard amount had been approved by Faculty Assembly. This situation has possibly created a fairly widespread compression issue that should be addressed quickly.
4.  NTTF Data Collection:

The committee has discovered a need to have statistical data regarding the NTTF on campus and intends to work on gathering this data and publishing to the NTTF website in the coming months. The committee expects to work with Institutional Research as well as the P&B committee on this project. Likely data to be gathered includes salary information, measures of amount of courses/FTE’s covered by various NTTF groups, and possible comparisons between UCCS and peer institutions.
